
GUIDANCE REGARDING MODIFIED DEA TRAINING REGUIREMENTS FROM THE 

MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL LICENSURE 

Over the last several months, the Board has received numerous phone calls 
regarding the modified CME training requirements DEA has put into effect. Attached is a 
letter from DEA to its registrants, explaining those requirements. If you have any questions 
on this issue, please contact DEA's Diversion Control Division. Their Policy Section can be 
reached at 571.362.3260. Furthermore, Licensees that need the required CME may 
contact MSMA or CE Broker to obtain the training. 

/£� 
Kenneth E. Cleveland, M.D. 
Executive Director 
MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD 
OF MEDICAL LICENSURE 
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https://www.msmaonline.com/Public/Public/Education/MATE---DEA-QUALIFYING-CME.aspx
https://blog.cebroker.com/compliance-with-the-medication-access-and-training-expansion-mate-act/









